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The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations
Office at Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to
refer to the latter’s note verbale Ref.GH/cb dated 10 November 2011,
regarding the consideration of the sixth to seventh periodic report of
Turkmenistan to the Committee on the Elimination of Racial
Discrimination at its eightieth session, to be held from 13 February to 9
March 2012.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission is pleased to inform that the
Turkmen side will be represented by the delegation consisting of the
following persons:

- Mr. Batyr Erniyazov — First Deputy Minister of Justice (Head of

Delegation);

- Mr. Dovlet Orazov — Deputy Minister of Health and Medical
Industry;

- HE. Mr. Esen Aydogdyev — Ambassador/Permanent
Representative;

- Mr. Serdar Berdimuhamedov — Counsellor of the Permanent
Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at
Geneva;

- Mrs. Shemshat Atajanova — Head of Department of the National
Institute of Democracy and Human Rights.

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations
Office at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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